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October 4, 1993 

Letter No.: 93-72 TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 
All County Medi-Cal Program Speciaiists/Liaisons 

UPDATING OF MC INFORMATION NOTICE 007 (MEDI-CAL GENERAL PROPERTY LIMITATIONS FOR ALL  
MEDI-CAL APPLICANTS) 

Refer To: E-Mail No. 93117 

Through 1993, the MC Information Notice 007 (Medi-Cal General Property Limitations For All Medi-Cal  
Applicants) has been revised each year to reflect the annual limit increases for (1) the Community Spouse  
Resource Allowance (CSRA), and (2) the Community Spouse’s Minimum Monthly Needs Allowance (MMNA).  
Copies of the January 1993 revision of the MC information Notice 007 are available from the Department  
of Health Services warehouse, and if you have not already done so, you should order the revised Notice  
NQW. As soon as you receive the January 1993 revision, please make sure that any copies of previous  
versions of the MC 007 are destroyed.

The January 1993 revision has been written with a note that will preclude the need for future revisions  
of this Notice by specifying that the CSRA and Community Spouse’s MMNA amounts for 1994 and after  
are to obtained from the local county welfare department. In November of each year, we will send the  
counties both an E-Mail and an All County Welfare Directors Letter containing these updated amounts for  
Implementation on the first day of January of the following year. 

If you have any questions regarding this issue, please contact Ms. Alice McKennan of my staff at  
(916) 657-0146. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 


